
Safety Advisory Committee Report to Academic Senate 

March 29, 2023 

Updates from March 8, 2023, Committee Meeting 

Announcements: 

• Safety of everyone on our campuses is paramount.  Is you See Something, Say Something 

(College Safety, 395-4554), so College Safety can Do Something. 

• Contact  College Safety, Todd Dearmore todd.dearmore@bakersfieldcollege.edu for any safety 

topic training during department/area meetings. 

• Bollards will be reinstalled on the access road between the library and water tank.  Construction 

will be required and scheduled in the future for bollard installation between the outdoor theater 

and Fine Arts Building and FACE building.   

• A new manager of district office Risk Management has been hired and will be joining the Safety 

Advisory Committee. 

• A new full-time college safety officer has been hired and a 19-hour position is being posted for 

department backfills.  Two new college safety officers will be incrementally added for BC 

Southwest. 

 

Completed Items: 

• Safety night walks were completed at BC main campus, Weill Institute, Job Spot, and City Serve. 

Upcoming Items: 

• Safety night walks will be scheduled for Delano, Wasco, and BC Southwest. 

• Updated Emergency Operations Plan (EOP) being worked on with outside vendor, IMReady.  

Once EOP procedures are received from vendor they will be tested on campuses for 

effectiveness and adoption.  

• Training for Campus Security Authority personnel will be created to deal with sensitive student 

populations.  This will also be made available to all staff in the Office of Student Life and any 

other staff as necessary. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 
Roy Allard, Faculty Co-Chair 
Joe Grubbs, Administrative Co-Chair 
Chris Glaser, Classified Co-Chair 
 

mailto:todd.dearmore@bakersfieldcollege.edu

